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25 JANUARY 2022 

 
 

Morning Everyone, 

Following our discussions with the Ministry 

of Social Development we can confirm it is 

their expectation that the Activity Centre 

continues to offer a Vocational Service 

throughout the Red Setting. The plan is we 

intend to be open with possible limitations, 

dependant on staffing and the Omicron 

situation. 

Any questions please ring 6304108 or email 

activitycentre@ranfurlycare.co.nz and we 

will try to answer your questions. 

From Linda, Jo (Pandemic Manager) and 

Clive  
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